
 
 
                                  February 22, 1996 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:   James M. Taylor 
                 Executive Director for Operations 
 
                     /s/ 
FROM:            John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                 Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:         PROPOSED GENERIC COMMUNICATION REGARDING BORAFLEX 
                 DEGRADATION IN SPENT FUEL POOL STORAGE RACKS 
 
 
     During the 428th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards, February 8-10, 1996, the Committee decided not to 
review the proposed generic communication.  The Committee 
appreciates being afforded the opportunity to review the subject 
matter. 
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated November 2, 1995, from Dennis Crutchfield, Office 
of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, NRC, to David Meyer, Division of 
Freedom of Information and Publications Services, Office of 
Administration, NRC, Subject:  Notice Of Opportunity For Public 
Comment for a Proposed Generic Communication Regarding BORAFLEX 
Degradation in Spent Fuel Pool Storage Racks (M19447) 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     L. Soffer, OEDO 
     W. Russell, NRR 
     D. Crutchfield, NRR 
     A. Chaffee, NRR 
     J. Shapaker, NRR 
     L. Kopp, NRR 
     J. Cortez, RES 
� 


